
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/29/2010 2:21:55 PM

'Roscow, Steve' (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov)
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Velasquez, Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov); Dawn Weisz 
(dweisz@marinenergyauthority.org); Redacted

To:
Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: MCE | PG&E's Response — ED Templates from MCE (12-29-10)

Steve:

Attached are PG&E's responses to the Energy Division templates from MCE. Specificaiiy, part two of 
the templates (see verbiage in blue colored font).

We used Dawn's master index for file naming. Where there is additional supporting documentation we 
used an aipha-numeric convention. For example, the data response template for issue 1 is Attachment 
1a with the supporting documentation labeled as Attachment 1b. In addition, I updated your due date 
tracker to reflect today's submission. Due to the limited availability of subject matter experts over the 
holidays, certain issues may warrant additional clarification in the new year.

Thanks for your flexibility and happy holidays.

Redacted
PG&E | Energy Solutions & Service

Redacted
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